
School’s out, but 
telehealth is still 
available! 
Mississippi School-based Telehealth is here  

for students all summer and is free of charge to 

students enrolled in Mississippi K-12 public schools. 

The program begins June 1, 2023.  

You’re in control. You and your child can see a 

UMMC nurse practitioner or licensed counselor on a 

smartphone, tablet or computer where you are.

Minor medical care
Available seven days a week 6 AM – 6 PM 

Treating fever, stomach bugs, rashes, asthma, 

allergies, pink eye and other minor medical issues.

Behavioral health care 

Available Monday to Friday 8 AM – 6 PM

Treating depression, anxiety and behavioral 

difficulties and offering medication management. 

Students aged 14 and older also have access to the 

SilverCloud® on-demand mental health app.  

For appointments call 601.815.2020  
and ask for a summer telehealth visit.

To learn more visit umc.edu/k12. 

A goal of this program is to maintain continuity of care with a child’s local provider.  
A visit summary can be sent to a local provider upon request, with parental permission. 

Mississippi School-based Telehealth is a partnership with the Mississippi Department of Education  
and the University of Mississippi Medical Center.
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